On May 17th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following question regarding Board Item PM2 Project Modifications for Forest Hill High:

Question: 
Are there similar concession stands for the softball fields?


Response: 
The softball field is off site at City park and does have a smaller 



concession building
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